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and the Protection of Member States’ National Interests: A Mapping of
the Law -- Pieter Van Cleynenbreugel, EU Post-Crisis Economic and
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Technologies and Member States’ Interests: Shifting More Powers
Towards the Member States? -- Sára Hungler, Local Interests and Social
Integration in Europe: Integrating the Member States under the
European Pillar of Social Rights? -- Peter Van Elsuwege, The Duty of
Sincere Cooperation and its Implications for Autonomous Member State
Action in the Field of External Relations -- Balázs Horváthy, Member
States’ Interests and the Common Commercial Policy -- Viktor Szép,
Foreign Policy without Unilateral Alternatives? EU Member State
Interests and the Imposition of Economic Sanctions.
The book examines how the interests of the member states, which
provide the primary driving force for developments in European
integration, are internalised and addressed by the law of the European
Union. In this context, member state interests are taken to mean the
policy considerations, economic calculations, local socio-cultural
factors, and the raw expressions of political will which shape EU
policies and determine member state responses to the obligations
arising from those policies. The book primarily explores the junctions
and disjunctions between member state interests defined in such a
manner and EU law, where the latter expresses either an obligation for
the member states to comply with common policies or an acceptance of
member state particularism under the common EU framework.


